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I am writing you today to let the state of Oregon know that this bill will directly affect 

the fly fishing and fly tying industry. not just in the State of Oregon, but the world. One 

of the worlds largest fly tying materials companies Hareline is based out of Oregon. I 

am in support of sustainable ways to be able to obtain furs such as trapping with 

quotas on specific fur bearing animals or farms. (as long as those animals are 

dispatched humanely trapped or farmed.) to ban the sale of fur including deer elk and 

moose hair (on the hide) seems silly where as there is hunting seasons for those 

animals. some fur bearers are also predators like coyotes,badgers, fox  which have 

the ability to destroy small livestock including calves, lambs, and chickens. As I said 

before this directly affects the fly fishing and fly tying industry and if this ban does 

pass there will be alot of people not just in Oregon but the world that will highly 

disappointed and angry with Oregon Legislature. 


